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GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 

HEADQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI- 110001 

Nu.F.6/DES/MS/BNQT/2022/NDZ/ o Dated: 11 0-202 

To: 

Sh. Mukesh Aggarwal.

Shri R. G. Enterprises Aqua Tree, 

B-19, Second Floor. 

Jhilmil Industrial Area, Shahdara,
Delhi-1 10092 

Subject: Renewal of Fire Safety Certificate.

SIr 
With reference to your email ID hotelsraman@gmail.com dated 10/01/2022 on the 

subject cited above, it is informed that officer concerned of this department visited the Shri R. 

G. Enterprises Aqua Tree on dated 14/01/2022 and observed that the shortcomings issued 

vide letter No. F.6/DFS/MS/BNQT/2021/NDZ/2741 dated 24/12/2021 have not been 

complied as yet (The copy of the same is enclosed for reference).

In view of the above Fire Safety Certificate cannot be considered at this stage. 
Therefore, you are once again requested to rectify the said shortcoming under intimation to 

this office for further consideration in the matter. 

Yours faithfully,

(Dr. S. K. Tomar) 

Dy. Chief Fire Officer 

Copy to:- 

The Dy. Health Officer, 

EDMC, Public Health Department,

Shahdara (South) Zone, 
Karkardooma, Shahdara, Delhi-110032



GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 

HE DQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI- 110001 

Dated: 9 1221 No.F6/DFSMS/BNQT/2021/ND/2 7 n 

To. 
Sh. Mukesh Aggarwal, 
Shri R. G. Enterprises Aqua Tree, 

B-19, Second Floor, 
Jhilmil Industrial Area, Shahdara,

Delhi-110092

Subject: Renewal of Fire Safety Certificate.

Sir, 
With reference to your online letter No. 2021101824473 dated 25/10/2021 on the 

subject cited above, it is informed that officer concerned of this department inspected the Shri 

R. G. Enterprises Aqua Tree from fire safety point of view in presence of Sh. Sourabh Jain on 

dated 22/1 1/2021. During the course of inspection following observations were made: 

1. Diesel Fire pump found removed. 

2. Clear width of 2 meter & 1.50 meter respectively are required to be provided from 

ground floor to Terrace. 

In view of the above, the building cannot be considered for issuance of Fire Safety 

Certificate at this stage. Therefore, you are requested to provide the above mentioned fire 

safety arrangements under intimation to this office for further course of action. 

Yours faithfully, 

Dr. S. K. Tomar) 

Dy. Chief Firg Officer 

Copy to: 
The Dy. Health Officer, 

EDMC, Public Health Department,

Shahdara (South) Zone, 
Karkardooma, Shahdara, Delhi-110032 
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